Wayne County Board of Supervisors
Work Session

The Work Session of the Wayne County Board of Supervisors was held on the 13th day of May 2024, in the Wayne County
Development Conference Room, Corydon, lowa, pursuant to notice duly given in compliance with the lowa Code Section 21.4. The
Board noted due notice of meeting subject to said Code Section.

Present were Lance Lange, Chris Moore, and Todd Wilson, members of the Board. Also in attendance: Chelsa Stoll, Michelle Dooley
and Tiena Lewis.

Lange called the meeting to order at 9:14AM and took roll call.

Pledge Allegiance

Chelsea Stoll with lowa Negotiation & Consulting Services is recommending the Board of Supervisors to review the Wayne County
Employee Handbook. Stoll was present to go through the handbook section by section. Stoll will take back the recommendations
and update the handbook. The handbook will be reviewed again before final draft of the handbook effective luly 1, 2024 is adopted
and approved in a regular board meeting.

There being no further business to discuss, Lange made a motion to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Wilson @ 11:56AM.

The next regular Board meeting will be held at the Wayne County Development Conference Room on Tuesday, May 14, 2024 @
10AM.
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